
23 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 ‘Power to Perform’ Evening

Following the second set of mock exams, we would like to invite you and your Year 11 student(s) to a

GCSE ‘Power to Perform’ event. This will take place on Tuesday 26 March in the School Hall from

6:00pm - 7:00pm.

There will be a brief introduction from the Head of Year 11, Mrs Gardner, and this will be followed by

presentations from the directors of English, Maths, and Science, who will discuss and demonstrate

the most effective ways of revising each of these subjects. We will also cover how the methods of

RED Review can be applied to options subjects as well.

We hope that this will offer practical strategies and guidance to help you support your children as

they move closer towards their final exams and look forward to seeing you at this event.

Please complete this online form to inform us if you will be able to attend.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs H Gardner

Head of Year 11

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfeTuDGxbNduuXOtidymXDt8lV9gEEXxF_D7StNCQKMZABr9A/viewform?usp=pp_url

